
 
 

August 18, 2022 

 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 
 

 Construction update: Expect intermittent loud noises and/or 
vibrations 

 Hammering to begin near Sweyolocken Boat launch  
 
As soon as August 24, crews will begin drilling the new sewer pipeline that runs under the Enatai 
hillside.  An early step is to insert a steel case near the drilling entrance that will allow the rest of the 
work to begin.  Crews will pound the steel case in with what is known as a pneumatic hammer. 
 
While this work is happening you may notice additional noise and vibration. 
 
Read more about this construction area on our Online Open House or factsheet. These can both be 
found on our website: www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer  
 
 
 

What to expect during pneumatic hammering:  

• Work will occur within permitted hours of 7 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday to Friday and 9 a.m. to 6 
p.m. on Saturday. 

• Intermittent loud noise and/or vibration during hammering  
• Increased construction equipment and trucks hauling materials on roads near the boat launch. 

 

Learn more  

• Visit the project website (scan QR code to access) 
www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer. 

• Sign up for the lists you care about most by clicking this link to our 
project webpage. Changes to email and text preferences must be 
done using an internet browser. Changes submitted via text 
to KING MERCERSEWER at 468-311 will not be applied. 

• Contact the community services team at 206-263-1915 or email 
NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 

 
 

https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/8a5c04e0126c4fb1a2f23fc86f81f183
https://kingcounty.gov/~/media/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/NMIEnatai/fact-sheets/2112_nme_mercer_slough_fs.ashx?la=en
http://www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer
http://www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/north-mercer-island-enatai-sewer-upgrade/construction.aspx
https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/north-mercer-island-enatai-sewer-upgrade/construction.aspx
mailto:NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov

